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I am wriƟng concerning the Blaen proposed development Chapter 2 Policy c12.   
 
I understand this to be development on a greenfield site that will also affect Canterbury’s only Parkrun.  As an avid 
Parkrunner who enjoys visiƟng other locaƟons I feel the loss of any Parkrun should be objected to.  Also the needs 
to be a massive social and first Ɵme buyers housebuilding programme in the country and much less building just for 
profit or for the rich to buy more and more homes up to rent out to those who now cannot afford to buy.    My 
daughter a 30 year old teacher, trained at Christchurch Canterbury and working nearby who has saved up falls into 
this category, now looking to buy only a one-bedroomed small flat!  Schemes for these people need to be prioriƟsed 
on brownfield sites and not across a historic site that includes poor access, and farming at a Ɵme the country is 
worried about food security. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Trevor Imbush 
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